Meeting:

Antrim Conservation Commission, July 28, 2010 at 6 pm at the

Town Hall.

Attendees:

Peter Beblowski, Kim Kelley, Keith Wolsiefer, Martha Pinello

Absent: Linda Bryer, Mike Bingham, Ron Cheetham, Rod Zwirner

## Agenda:

1. The June meeting minutes were accepted as written.

2. Peter promises to write the January & March meeting minutes someday.

3. Our next paddle with be later in August. Peter will confirm further details including the meeting time

and place via email.

4. The Whittemore easement is moving forward with the Harris Center. This is another piece of Antrim

land that will be permanently preserved. Once the easement is complete a trail will be created that

will intersect with the Tudor Trail.

5. We voted to co-sponsor a hike with the Harris Center on the Whittemore property which will be held

on Saturday, October 23<sup>rd</sup>. The hike will be to a 360 degree view point which includes views of

Willard Pond and Robb Reservoir.

6. Audubon is hosting a thank you celebration on Sunday August 8th at 1 pm at Willard Pond. They are

celebrating the purchase of 2 parcels of land around Willard. 45 acres on the north end of the pond

and a large piece on the east side were purchased for a reasonable price. RSVP to enjoy cake and

a hike or paddle around the pond.

7. We received a request from Robin Loveland for a donation to the Franklin Pierce Lake Association.

We voted to donate \$60 to be used to cover 50% of their water testing costs. Peter will request a

check from the conservation commission budget.

Next Meeting: Tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, September 15th at 6 pm in the Town Hall.